68-72 Munjoy Street
Portland, Maine 04101

Portland Code Enforcement
Congress street
Portland, Maine

Fire Safety:

I spoke with Craig Messenger at the fire department and inquired what
we would need to have installed at our renovation of 72 Munjoy street.
We discussed the need for working fire and carbon monoxide detectors,
which will be installed new by our electrician. He said it wasn’t
necessary to include sprinklers and we will not be installing a sprinkler
system.

Please call me with any additional questions or concerns.
Sincerely,
Bob LeBlanc

207-776-0913
robertleblancl @me.com



